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EARLY OPPORTUNITY -  

   SILENT AUCTION 
Prestige Fitness have generously given to our Silent 

Auction - a couple pass to their 2014 boot camp 

which takes place before our Fete.  SO, here is your 

chance to make an early purchase - GET FIT, LOSE 

WEIGHT, FEEL GREAT!  [This pass is valued at $600]

See poster on board in foyer and talk to Cliff, Murray 

or Sue for more information and make an early bid.
 

 

The $2 Boxes have arrived!!!
Take a Box (or more)! ! ! ! ! ! ! ! - Fill it with goodies

[new product only please].  Please note that 
sweets must be wrapped, and not past their use

dates.  NO NUT PRODUCTS PLEASE

Don’t forget to return filled boxes to the specially 
marked box in the foyer. 

 

YOU ARE NEEDED!YOU ARE NEEDED!YOU ARE NEEDED!YOU ARE NEEDED!
Many helpers are required to make the 
fete a success - so DON’T FORGET to 
add YOUR name to the list on the
counter. 
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WALKERS NEEDED FOR LETTERBOX DELIVERY
 

Please add your name to the list on the 

office counter if you can help to deliver 

leaflets for this year’s fete.

people to letterbox drop 13,000 leaflets.

If you delivered leaflets for last year’s 

fete, please tick or cross off your name on th

whether you can assist again this year.

delivered in early October.  

Enquiries: Peter Anderson 
 

TRAILERS NEEDED :

Baker ASAP if you can provide a trailer

or if you can assist as a ‘jockey’ on pick

ups.  The need is urgent.
 

 

 

START YOUR SPRING CL
Don’t forget to put aside items for our stalls

clothing, books, and treasure [?].  We are always 

grateful to receive your donations for the fete, but we 

do ask that goods donated are in a saleable condition.  

To dispose of items not sold is quite expensive, as we 

have to hire skips to do thi
 

SILENT AUCTION 

could donate for the Silent Auction [new product 

only please].  This is a very popular attraction at 

the Fete - and Cliff would love to hear from 

those who could provide some great items to sell.
 

NEED MORE INFORMATION? 
 

CONTACT:  MURRAY LOWE

   SUE MORGAN

   CLIFF BAKER
    
    
    
    

    
    
\\\\     

 
 

 

WALKERS NEEDED FOR LETTERBOX DELIVERY 

Please add your name to the list on the 

office counter if you can help to deliver 

leaflets for this year’s fete.  We need 50 

people to letterbox drop 13,000 leaflets.  

If you delivered leaflets for last year’s 

fete, please tick or cross off your name on the list, depending on 

whether you can assist again this year.  The leaflets will need to be 

Enquiries: Peter Anderson – 9801 4124 or 0411 123 253 

TRAILERS NEEDED : Please contact Cliff 

Baker ASAP if you can provide a trailer - 

or if you can assist as a ‘jockey’ on pick-

ups.  The need is urgent.  

START YOUR SPRING CLEANING.  
Don’t forget to put aside items for our stalls–pre-loved 

clothing, books, and treasure [?].  We are always 

grateful to receive your donations for the fete, but we 

do ask that goods donated are in a saleable condition.  

To dispose of items not sold is quite expensive, as we 

have to hire skips to do this. 

SILENT AUCTION - Do you have something you 

could donate for the Silent Auction [new product 

only please].  This is a very popular attraction at 

and Cliff would love to hear from 

those who could provide some great items to sell. 

NEED MORE INFORMATION?  

MURRAY LOWE  9885 8514 

SUE MORGAN  9560 8024 

CLIFF BAKER  9802 8990 


